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To Whom It May Concern 

 

This is to certify that Azat Foundation Balochistan was contracted by UNHCR between 2010 to 

2016 in Education sector under Refugee Affected and Hosting Area (RAHA) Program to 

undertake various construction works.  

 

Azat Foundation completed six projects, which contributed to creation of a conducive and 

educational friendly environment in the public schools of Chaghi and Noshki, ultimately leading 

to achievement of overall RAHA objective of Social Cohesion and peaceful co-existence 

among local and Afghan refugee communities. The projects completed are listed below: 

 

Year Project Title District Cost (PKR) 

2010 
Creating a Conducive environment in Schools by 
Provision of missing facilities 

Chagai 9.16 

2011 
Creating a Conducive environment in Schools by 
Provision of missing facilities 

Chagai 15.45 

2012 
Creating a Conducive environment in Schools by 
Provision of missing facilities 

Chagai 6.77 

2013 
Restoration of Infrastructure and Sanitation in Refugee 

Hosting Area 
Chagai 16.18 

2014 
Creating a Conducive environment in Schools by 
Provision of missing facilities 

Chagai 4.73 

2015 
Rehabilitating Public Structures, Services in Refugee 
Hosting Areas 

Chagai 20.35 

2016 
Rehabilitating Public Structures, Services in Refugee 
Hosting Areas 

Noshki 23.92 

Total Project Cost (PKR) 96.55 

 

Azat Foundation assembled experienced and professionally sound teams who executed 

projects within the timelines, achieving the planned results and making a difference into the 

lives of UNHCR persons of concern. Azat Foundation has been very flexible and responsive in 

the partnerships. The organization has good understanding of the field dynamics and capacity 

to mobilize communities. 

 

 UNHCR’s overall partnership with Azat Foundation has remained very fruitful and rewarding.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Gregory Haambote  

Program Officer,  

UNHCR Sub-Office Quetta 
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